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8416-8420  Any non-originating material used in the 
production of the product must be 
classified in a heading other than that of 
the product;  
or  
The value of all non-originating material 
used in the production of the product must 
not exceed 50% of the ex-works price of 
the product.  

 
 
9401-9406  

 
 
Any non-originating material used in the 
production of the product must be 
classified in a heading other than that of 
the product;  
or  
The value of all non-originating material 
classified in the same heading as that of 
the product used in the production of the 
product must not exceed 50% of the ex-
works price of the product.  

 
8421  

 
Any non-originating material used in the 
production of the product must be 
classified in a subheading other than that 
of the product;  
or  
The value of all non-originating material 
used in the production of the product must 
not exceed 50% of the ex-works price of 
the product.  

 

8431-8443  Any non-originating material used in the 
production of the product must be 
classified in a heading other than that of 
the product;  
or  
The value of all non-originating material 
used in the production of the product must 
not exceed 50% of the ex-works price of 
the product.  

 
8470-8472  

 

 

 
Any non-originating material used in the 
production of the product must be 
classified in a heading other than that of 
the product, however, non-originating 
material classified in heading 8473 may 
not be used;  
or  
The value of all non-originating material 
used in the production of the product must 
not exceed 50% of the ex-works price of 
the product.  
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8473-8478  

 
Any non-originating material used in the 
production of the product must be 
classified in a heading other than that of 
the product;  
or  
The value of all non-originating material 
used in the production of the product must 
not exceed 50% of the ex-works price of 
the product.  

 
8508-8518  

 
Any non-originating material used in the 
production of the product must be 
classified in a heading other than that of 
the product;  
or  
The value of all non-originating material 
used in the production of the product must 
not exceed 50% of the ex-works price of 
the product.  

 
9002-9033  

 
Any non-originating material used in the 
production of the product must be 
classified in a heading other than that of 
the product;  
or  
The value of all non-originating material 
used in the production of the product must 
not exceed 50% of the ex-works price of 
the product.  
 
 
 

 


